FIRE CUSTOMERS NEW INFO FOR 2024

CITY OF

DETROIT

We have changed how we do business!

We are excited to announce that we have upgraded our customer service access
options to better serve our customers! We will be providing faster, seamless service
by assisting our fire permit, fire invoice, and fire inspection customers ONLINE!

For all fire permit, invoice, and inspection services please visit the below link and fill
out the Fire Marshal Customer Service Form.

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/1c2d7364e0ab44729783bb958584693f
You may also find additional information in our FAQ sections on our website.

https://detroitmi.gov/node/31606

Thank you for continuing to support your Fire Department and Fire
Marshal Division while we strive to implement the most customer friendly resources
to ensure doing business with us is as convenient for you as possible.

~ The Detroit Fire Marshal Division
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